With regret, the club has decided to cancel the 4-up and 2-up TTT events.

Despite extensive promotion we only had two teams entered and the feedback we were receiving from regular testers outside of our club was lukewarm at best. As we approached the point of no return, we were set to make an unjustifiable loss if we pressed ahead.

There was disappointment on the Committee. We may attempt a similar Type B event, without the financial risk, next year.

Thanks

Bob Harber

Chair

Brighton Excelsior CC
